8045 Arthur Drive ﬁE@EUVE

Saanichton, BC V8M 1V5
MAY 2 2 2024

May 22, 2024
The Corporation of the District
of Central Saanich

Dear Central Saanich Council:

We the undersigned, strongly oppose the Multi-Unit Housing Plan proposed
for Marigold/ Lochside Drive neighbourhood.

The increased densification the council are planning will negatively impact
our neighbourhood.

Our transportation system is already inadequate to handle the increased
traffic. | have had to wait for 2 traffic lights changes before | could turn left on
to the highway. What will be the wait time when the 3 buildings complexes are
occupied on the Marigold land?

The other issue is the sewage pump on Arthur Drives beach access, the city
maintenance crew are already working on it weekly. With your proposal will it
be able to handle the compacity?

Please do not continue with the Multi-Unit Housing Plan. Please consider
alternatives that protect our neighbourhood from over development.

Thank you
Sharon & Will Keay



